


































Property Owner 

899 Quay Street 

Manitowoc, WI 54220 

 

  Re: Property Conditions at 899 Quay Street 

 

Dear Property Owner,  

 The City recently became aware that you purchased the above-referenced property. 

Please be advised that several municipal code violations currently exist at this property, 

including but not limited to:  

- Roof is not maintained in good condition to prevent admission of rain  
- Exterior protective surfaces are not maintained in good condition 
- Windows are not maintained in good repair  
- Porch railings are missing or damaged 

The City had attempted to work with the previous property owner to correct these violations, but 

they still exist. To avoid receiving a Raze Order for the property, all municipal code violations 

must be repaired promptly. Please call Deputy Chief Gregg Kadow, (920) 686-6543, within 10 

business days to schedule a meeting to discuss the existing violations and your rehabilitation 

plans. Failure to do so may result in the issuance of citations and/or a Raze Order.  

 

       Sincerely,  

 

 

       D.C. Gregg Kadow  
       Manitowoc Division of Life Safety and  

Neighborhood Services 
  



Property Owner 
899 Quay St 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 
 Re:  Property conditions at 899 Quay Street  
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
 Thank you for meeting with me at Date/Time to discuss this property. As we discussed, 
you will be repairing all code violations within 30 days, or by DATE. On DATE+1, I have a 
scheduled inspection with you to confirm the violations have been corrected.  
 The City hopes you will abide by this plan and bring the property back into a code-
complaint state. If you do not, the City will issue you citations for all existing violations when I 
inspect the property on DATE+1. If you fail to correct the violations at that point, the City will 
issue a Raze Order for your property. 
 Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the property. I look forward to 
seeing the restorations you make to improve the condition of your property and the surrounding 
neighborhood. 
 
 

       Sincerely,  

 

 

       D.C. Gregg Kadow  
       Manitowoc Division of Life Safety and  

Neighborhood Services 
 














